
A Message from the Fundraising Group 

 

The fundraising group is part of the Stewardship group 

and responsible to the PCC. We liaise closely with other 

groups, for example the Community group. 

We ask that you take note of the principles that under-

pin this challenge: 

 We are seeking the collective help of the community and all those who 

have links at Christ Church. 

 We want to harness the skills and efforts of all. 

 Whilst we will oversee activities, we cannot do all the work. We expect 

there to be a whole congregational approach to contribute and support 

the Christ Church Challenge. 

 We encourage you, if you have a skill, an idea or can contribute in any 

way , to PLEASE talk to us. We would encourage you to join a working 

group if you are interested. 

 We do not expect people to be out of pocket – expenses and costs to in-

dividuals undertaking fundraising activities will be reimbursed. 

 We need to work with and engage our community and village of Oak-

worth.  We appreciate there’s lots happening in the village and are not 

in competition; we can all work together. 

 We will apply for grants and consider funding sources. 

 We will keep you informed but we need you to be involved and share 

the messages about what we are doing. 

 We are mindful that this is an ongoing project – it won’t happen all at 

once. 

We want to say, “THANK YOU”, we appreciate all your help and support. 

 

Dawn Whitaker, Connie Whitaker, Melanie Tanner, Pam Aston, Barbara Morley, Roy Aston, John Rogers 


